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Roxanne Maher

From: Kim Millar <kim6gf@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 8:53 PM
To: Town Council Group
Cc: Fred Allyn, III; Roxanne Maher; April Brunelle; Jessica Buhle; Kevin J. Dombrowski
Subject: Support for an Ethics Commission

9 April 2025 

  

Ledyard Town Council 

Ledyard, CT 

  

Dear Councilors, 

  

We are writing to express our support for the establishment of a Ledyard Ethics Commission, with 
a written code of ethics.  

  

We understand that Council was approached in May 2024 regarding the creation of an ethics code 
and commission, and that although time and discussion has ensued, no commission or code has 
been established. 

  

As you know, several proposed projects recently have raised questions about potential conflicts of 
interest.  Having an Ethics Code and an Ethics Commission would have made these issues clearer 
and less potentially contentious. 

  

We urge the Council to move ahead quickly to establish an Ethics Commission and written ethics 
code. 

  

Kim & Jim Millar 

6 Riverside Place 

Gales Ferry 


